
-----Original Message----- 
From: mari.chakryan    
Sent: mardi, 23 janvier 2024 16:03 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance aarhus.compliance@un.org 
Cc: interdpt  [ENV] ; transparency.am; ghazaryanr ; 
ghazaryanr ; hcav ; hsavzyan ; art.grigorian ; Armenia 
Armenia [ARMEMBASSY] armenianmission  
Subject: Re: ACCC/A/2023/4 (Armenia) - Committee's draft advice for comment 
 
Dear Ms. Marshal, 
Hope my email finds you well. 
 
We would like to expresses our gratitude to the Compliance Committee for its efforts to support the 
Republic of Armenia in bringing its national legislation in line with the Aarhus Convention. 
 
Attaching importance to the Committee's draft suggestions,  at the same time, we would like to take 
this opportunity and submit our comments which you can kindly find in the attached file. 
 
We would like to inform that the main part of the Committee’s recommendations have already been 
regulated by the by-laws adopted in December 2023. The translations of these documents will be 
further provided to the Committee. 
 
With kind regards, 
Mari 
 
Mrs. Mari Chakryan 
 
Legal Advisor at the RA Ministry of Environment National Focal Point to the Aarhus Convention 
>  
 




